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MACHINE GUN REGISTRATION 

On Wednesday, May 10, 2017, the Maryland State Police, Licensing Division, will no longer accept 
the current electronic Machine Gun Registration/Renewal Form.  This temporary pause in accepting 
electronic submissions is being made in an effort to improve customer service by developing a new 
electronic submission platform, which will be based in the new Licensing Portal.  If you have already 
submitted online, prior to May 10, 2017, no further action is required, and your application will be 
processed accordingly. 

The 2017/2018 Annual Machine Gun Registration will return to the former paper application, while the 
electronic Machine Gun Registration process is redesigned with the intention of returning in the 
Licensing Portal during the 2018/2019 Machine Gun Registration period.  

The Maryland State Police is sending all machine gun owners, who registered in 2016, a paper copy 
of the Annual Machine Gun Registration Form.  These forms will be sent, via US Mail, to the address 
provided during the 2016/2017 Machine Gun Registration/Renewal.  You may choose to wait for the 
paper copy, or you may immediately download the Initial Machine Gun Registration Form or the 
Annual Machine Gun Registration Form from our website at the link below. 
  
http://mdsp.maryland.gov/Organization/Pages/CriminalInvestigationBureau/LicensingDivision/Registration/Ma

chineGuns.aspx 

The Maryland State Police would like to thank Maryland’s machine gun owners for their continued 
patience and understanding while we continue to improve the Machine Gun Registration process in 
Maryland.  Should you have any questions or concerns, you may contact Sergeant Jason Edwards or 
Sergeant Donald Pickle at 410-653-4500.  In addition, Regulated Firearms Dealers may contact us 
using the LiveHelp feature within the Licensing Portal. 
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